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M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: Chair and Members of the Transportation Standing Committee 

CC: David MacIsaac, Active Transportation Supervisor 

FROM: David Jackson, Acting Chair of the Active Transportation Advisory Committee 

DATE: November 15, 2018 

SUBJECT: Active Transportation Advisory Committee Update 

• Eliza Jackson, Active Transportation Planner, provided an overview of the work being

conducted by HRM’s Active Transportation Team

• Scott MacDonald and James Butler from Halifax Regional Police made a presentation to the

Committee on Distracted Driver’s Impacts on Active Transportation

• The Committee asked that Crosswalk Safety, Heads Up Halifax Initiatives and HRM Safe

Streets be considered for a future meeting topic


